
 
 
 

 

 

Cir/AJSC/2016/1701/HG/Sept.2016                                                   Date: 28.09.2016 

DONATIONS FOR THE ORPHANGE 

Dear Valued Community members, parents and faculty members, 

Peace be with you, this is to inform you that the grade 12 students will be visiting ____an orphanage on 29/09/16 

Thursday. We kindly ask the grade 10-12 students, parents and teachers to contribute the following items: 

 Textbooks 
 Notebooks/ registers 
 Stationary items (Pens, pencils, colors, paint etc) 
 Drawing books/Coloring books 
 Storybooks/ Novels (Any language) 
 Toys 
 Closed food items (Drinks, chips, biscuits, chocolates etc) 

NOTE: PLEASE SEE THE contributed items ARE IN GOOD CONDITION AND CAN BE RE USED.   

ALL DONATED FOOD ITEMS MUST NOT BE HOME MADE  

“Those who spend in charity will be richly rewarded” – Al Qur’an 57:10 

 

Thank you for your co-operation, we look forward to your contribution. 

Amna Tariq, 
Head Girl, 
Al Ain Juniors School 
British System 
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